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The Honorable Kenneth Carr
Chairman ;

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 7

,

Dear Mr. Carr:

It has come to my attention that Dr. Henry Myers, of the majority staff of the
House Interior and Insular Affairs Committee, is requesting certain documents from the ' :

Commission. ,
. ,

Most of these documents pertain to the Seabrook nuclear power plant, which
was the subject of a recent hearing by the Oversight Subcommittee. Therefore, as the
ranking Member of the full Committee, I am requesting that any documentation
provided to Dr. Myers also be provided to the minority staff.

I appreciate your attention to this request. I will, of course, respect the
confidentiality of any document, if so requested by the NRC. With best regards,

Sincerely,~
~
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L Don Youn ,

! Congressman fo all aska *
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